

May 15, 2024

The Honorable Blake Moore United States House of Representatives 1131 Longworth House Office Building Washington, D.C. 20515 The Honorable Abigail Spanberger United States House of Representatives 562 Cannon House Office Building Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Representatives Moore and Spanberger:

On behalf of millions of taxpayers and consumers, the Taxpayers Protection Alliance (TPA) writes to you in support of your legislation, the Enhancing Improper Payment Accountability Act. Cracking down on fraudulent and wasteful spending is critical as the nation tries to tackle its \$34 trillion national debt. By installing these meaningful reporting requirements on potentially improper spending, this bill will help Congress conduct the valuable oversight that American taxpayers have elected you to do.

The bill's proposals of reinstating reporting requirements for agencies' annual financial reports and requiring the President to include detailed information on programs susceptible to improper payments are a welcomed step for public accountability. Additionally, codifying the Government Accountability Office's reporting recommendations for programs exceeding \$100 million annually will be a helpful tool to tackle improper spending before it goes out of control.

Again, thank you for your leadership on this important issue. TPA is happy to support the Enhancing Improper Payment Accountability Act.

Sincerely,

David Williams

President